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NEWS
 Posted Date: 09/08/2020

  GCC Remains Closed to the Public

Guam Community College will remain closed to the public through September 11, 2020, pursuant to the
Governor’s Executive Order No. 2020-30. Classes will continue online and students are asked to contact their
instructors directly for further information.
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